Administrative Board to Summon a Public Hearing

The Administrative Board of the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI – www.anrceti.md) invites the interested parties to a public hearing to discuss and approve the draft Decision on establishing the categories of radio frequencies for free use. The public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 2, at 15.00 in the Conference Room, ANRCETI office, 5th floor (bd. Stefan cel Mare, 134). 

The public consultation took place on May 8 - 22 2009, the document being, made available on the agency Web page. The proposals forwarded by a number of providers of electronic communications networks and services have been taken into consideration in the synthesis.

The Agency developed the draft Decision based on the Law on Electronic Communications and in compliance with the CEPT Recommendation T/R 70-03 which sets forth the categories of radio frequencies that can be used freely by radio-communications stations/short-radius devices. According to art. 4 (4) of the mentioned Law, the Agency is entitled to establish certain categories of radio channels and frequencies the use of which is allowed without a corresponding license, in the cases where this is technically possible and especially where the risk of causing interferences is reduced and the central sectoral authority establishes the harmonized regime of their use per category of channels/frequencies the use of which is permitted license-free. 

The draft sets forth the categories of frequencies, used freely by radio-communications stations/short-radius devices of the terrestrial mobile or fixed service, as well as the terms of use of such frequencies in Moldova.
According to the Explanatory Note to the draft, the implementation of the CEPT Recommendation T/R 70-03 will simplify the use of aforementioned frequency categories, which will prove to be for the benefit of the user of such frequencies.

Persons interested may forward comments and recommendations on this draft before June 1, to: baidauz@anrceti.md. Telephone: 251-312.
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